
National Electric Power 
Regulatory Authority (NEPRA) 

RE-SCHEDULING OF HEARING 
PETITION FILED BY MULTAN ELECTRIC POWER COMPANY 

UNITED (MEPCO) FOR THE DETERMINATION OF ITS 
CONSUMER-END TARIFF PERTAINING TO THE FY 2014-15 

All the stakeholders are notified that the hearing in the matter of petition 
filed by Multan Electric Power Company Ltd. (MEPCO) for its Consumer 
End Tarrtf for FY 2014-15 scheduled on November 17. 2014 (Monday) 
at 10:30 am in Ramada hotel, Multan as per the notice of hearing 
published in the newspaper daily The News & Express dated 
November 2.2014 is re-scheduled according to the new date, time and 
venue as mentioned below:- 

Date: 	November 14, 2014 (Friday) 
Time: 	02:00 prn 
Venue: 	Avail Hotel, Lahore 

All other information will remain the same. 
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Phone: 05r 920 6500. Fax.  0512600026. E-mail• office&epra.orst$ 

Webs*: wwwnePra.org.pk  
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